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CASCADE VIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
34816 SE Ridge Street, Snoqualmie, WA 98065

(Main) 425-831-4100           (Fax)   425-831-4110

“”The habits we form from childhood make no small difference, but rather make all the difference.”  ~Aristotle
May 4, 2011
Dear CVES Parent/Guardian: 

As you may already know, third, fourth and fifth grade students at Cascade View Elementary School will soon be taking the Measurement of Student Progress (MSP), formerly known as the WASL. The testing schedule takes place May 10th  through May 20th. 

Like other formal assessments, classroom tests, grades, and your child’s homework, the MSP is another tool used to evaluate student learning. The MSP assesses student knowledge in four major subject areas: reading and math in the 3rd grade; writing, reading, and math assessed in the 4th grade; while reading, math, and science will be assessed in the 5th grade. The tests are aligned to state standards taught by our teachers.  Each standard represents what students should know and be capable of achieving at each grade level. 
This past year we were honored to receive the Washington State Achievement Award for “Overall Excellence”, as a school in the top five percent in the state for our student performance.  As it is Teacher Appreciation Week, we would like to applaud our students and staff for their past efforts and look forward to our continued success.
Parents, you can do a great deal to make certain your children are prepared to perform well on the MSP. Your child’s teacher and our staff ask for your help in making sure students come to school on time, well rested and have a good breakfast ready to do their best on the MSP.  Our assessment schedule is attached to help ensure that your child is not absent or late to school during the testing window. 

Finally, I realize you may have additional questions about the MSP, its scoring, or the administration of this exam. Feel free to contact my office at 425-831-4100 for more information. 

We at Cascade View Elementary School appreciate all you do to help our school in our quest to assist all students to achieve at their highest level. Thank you for helping make learning a priority in your home and in our community.  

[image: image2.png]DATE |MSP Start | End Grade Level
May 10" | Reading | 9:00 10:30 4" Cronin/Larson
May 11" Reading | 9:00 10:30 4" Bernardo/Heinz
May 11" Reading | 9:00 10:30 Grades 3,5
May 12" Writing (1) 9:00 11:00 4" Grade
May 12" | Science | 9:00 10:30 5th Grade
May 18™ Math | 9:00 10:30 Grades 3.4.5
May 19" Writing (2)| 9:00 11:00 4" Grade





Sincerely, 

Ray Wilson
Principal, Cascade View Elementary School

wilsonr1@svsd410.org   (425) 831-4100
